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Newly expanded Humber Container Terminal opens for business 
 
Associated British Ports (ABP) have completed their £50 million investment in 
the expansion of their Humber Container Terminal.  
  
This investment is split between sites in Hull and Immingham. Upgrades and 
improvements to the Immingham site has extended the footprint of the site as 
well as  
seeing the arrival of two new ship to shore cranes, six electric rubber tyre 
gantry cranes and upgrades to a car park and replacement of security gates.  
  
These improvements will help to future-proof the terminal and help it operate 
more efficiently.  
  
Fleetpoint, 29 January 2021  
www.fleetpoint.org/logistics/newly-expanded-humber-container-terminal-
opens-for-business/ 
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